
Three-Day State-Level Training on Good Storage Practices Concludes 

Successfully 

Ludhiana, January 31, 2024 

The three-day state-level training program from January 29 to January 31 on “Good 

Storage Practices”, jointly organized by ICAR-CIPHET, Ludhiana and CGMFPFed., 

Raipur for the technical staff of the CGMFPFed., reached its successful conclusion. The 

training aimed to equip participants with essential skills and knowledge related to the 

storage and handling of minor forest produce. A total of 80 participants, hailing from 

various locations within Chhattisgarh State, actively engaged in the training sessions. 

They received comprehensive exposure to crucial topics, including the advancement of 

packaging systems, insects management, basics of good storage and handling, and 

practices related to cold storage. The participants had the opportunity to delve into the 

intricacies of good storage practices through theoretical sessions. Additionally, they 

gained practical knowledge through visits to different godowns and cold storage facilities. 

The expert team from ICAR-CIPHET, Ludhiana, played a pivotal role in facilitating the 

training, ensuring that the participants received valuable assistance in understanding and 

implementing the concepts discussed. The team's guidance and support are expected to 

have a lasting impact on the technical staff's future endeavors related to the handling and 

storage of minor forest produce. The successful completion of this training program not 

only fosters the exchange of knowledge and expertise but also underscores the 

commitment towards the sustainable and efficient handling of minor forest produce in 

Chhattisgarh State. 

 

 



 


